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PRESS RELEASE 

    

TO:  All Local Media 
 
FROM: Town Manager’s Office 

 

RE:  FRIENDS OF CENTENNIAL PARK WINE & BEER TASTING 

  
The Friends of Centennial Park will be hosting their first annual wine and beer tasting event on 
Friday, March 12 from 7 to 10pm at Centennial Park.  This event is sponsored by the non-profit 
group “Friends of Centennial Park” that is working with the Town of Munster, Munster Civic 
Foundation, and Parks and Recreation Department.  The Friends of Centennial Park will be using 
this and other fundraisers to promote the arts in Centennial Park. 
 
Tickets to the event are $40 each or 2 for $70.  Ticket price includes wine and beer tasting, an 
open bar, and appetizers.  National Wine and Spirits is hosting the wine tasting with beers 
available from Calumet Brewery and North Coast brewery. Tickets can be purchased at 
Centennial Park or at Munster Town Hall.  If you are not able to purchase a ticket in person, a 
check, made payable to “Town of Munster” can be mailed to “Friends of Centennial Park Attn: 
Ashley Porta 1005 Ridge Road, Munster IN 46321.”  Please include your mailing address so that 
we can mail back your tickets.   
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